
From: Sue Lukens
To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov
Cc: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: hog farm permit comment - NO
Date: Saturday, March 11, 2017 7:27:08 AM

The massive amounts of waste being collected and then spread on fields has bacteria that are harmful
to people swimming in the Buffalo River - it will percolate down, run-off, and end up, along with soil
particles, in the Buffalo. Avoid this massive PR and health problem, resulting in the River getting a
"black-eye" to the important and vital tourism industry in northern Arkansas.
Do no allow more, deny this permit.
Sincerely,
Sue Lukens
606 Mitchell Ave.
Mountain View
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